
ITEM 8b
Cumulative Impact Policy Consultation 

 

 

We have been asked by Derbyshire Police to consider introducing a Cumulative 
Impact Policy (CIP). If implemented this will mean new applications for 
premises licences or club premises certificates, or variation applications for 
existing licences or certificates will be refused. The proposal is to include all 
premises located within the inner ring road.  
 
Before such a policy can be implemented we must are currently consulting with 
businesses, residents and statutory agencies. Your comments are important to 
us. Links below will take you to the application and appendices and a fact sheet 
outlining what a Cumulative Impact Policy could mean to you.  

• CIP Fact Sheet  - 245kb  
• CIP Appendices - part 1  - 3.5mb  
• CIP Appendices - part 2  - 3.2mb  
• CIP Appendices - part 3  - 3.2mb  
• CIP Appendices - part 4  - 3.0mb  
• CIP Application Form  - 3.4mb 

Please note that the closing date for comments is 1 June 2011. 

If you would like to comment, please email: licensing@derby.gov.uk  
 
Or post to: Licensing Team  
 
Environment & Regulatory Services,  
Celtic House,  
Friary Street,  
Derby DE1 1QX  
 
You can telephone Derby 01332 641930 for more information.  
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